LAYTONVILLE vovuntezr FiRe pepaRTMENT

Post Office Box 399, Laytonville, CA 95454
3/26/19 Phone: 707-984-6055 Fax: 707-984-6057
Chief Sue Carberry

Board of Supervisors
Mendocino County

501 Low Gap Road, Room 1010
Ukiah, Ca. 95482

Subject: Road naming

Dear Members of the Board,

As President of the Mendocino County Fire Chief’s Association | have been
authorized to express our support of Colin Wilson’s project that will be brought to
you at a future meeting.

He is requesting that the County Code requirements change to allow an easier
method for naming the unnamed roads in our districts. His proposal is clearly
stated and seemingly easy to implement. All of our fire districts have a very
difficult time in our rural areas finding locations of those who have called for our
assistance. This delay can often be a matter of life and death.

Our association asks for your support in changing the Codes as presented in the
proposal

Thank you.

Sincerely, 7
=N

Sue Carberry, President

Mendocino County Fire Chief's Assocation



